
Meeting Date. May 2, 2018 

 

Meeting Details 

Jim Cremma, from the Rotary Club of Plymouth, was the only guest. He presented a check from 
their Club in the amount of $4750 for our water project in Honduras. He said that Carol Parrish 
was one of the major donors for that cause.  

Bill Klein  introduced the Greg and Jewelie show. Jewelie Grape and Greg Beckstrom presided 
at the new member induction of Greg Rodgers.  

President’s Comments and General Meeting Announcements.  

Maria Bavender reported about the University Club getting s matching grant to fund cataract 
surgery in Mexico. City of Lakes will donate $3000 for this project.  

Jean Johnson announced an event next Monday that those interested in our literacy effort may 
want to attend.  

Brock gave his usual low key promotion for the District Conference at the Guthrie.  

Vocational/Happy Bucks 

Amy Crawford gave her vocational. She began working at age 14 assisting with weddings. She 
has spent her career working for various nonprofit organizations. She is now working. with 
donors. Amy is now planning a road trip that will follow Route 66.  

Program/Speaker. 

Marc Mosiman, the Day Chair, introduced Pat Joyce, who gave a presentation on being hacked. 
Pat said the hackers are no longer operating a computer in a garage. Now the hackers are 
professional for whom hacking is a business model is to turn hacking into a profitable business. 
Pat stressed the need to promptly install patches for your computer of smartphone. Companies 
like Microsoft and Apple are continually counteracting hackers and issuing patches to eliminate 
problems they discover.  He said the user is responsible for the waste of money.  

Phishing is the number one  source if hacking. Most breaches are the result of human error 


